
	

	
	

Carly	Dunningham	
President	
Insurance	Institute	of	Liverpool	
	
28th	January	2019	
	
Dear	Carly,	
	
On	behalf	of	all	at	KIND	I	would	like	to	take	this	opportunity	to	thank	you	and	all	the	members	
and	guests	who	attended	the	Insurance	Institute	of	Liverpool	Annual	Dinner	on	Friday	for	the	
very	kind	and	generous	donation	of	£2,270	plus	Gift	Aid.	On	a	personal	note	thank	you	for	
choosing	KIND	as	the	nominated	Charity	for	the	dinner.	It	was	very	good	of	you	and	very	much	
appreciated.	
	
This	wonderful	donation	is	a	great	start	to	our	fundraising	year	and	the	support,	kindness	and	
generosity	of	those	who	attended	the	Dinner	is	very	much	appreciated	and	needed	if	our	work	
is	to	continue	with	those	less	fortunate	children	and	families	from	within	our	community.	
	
I	hope	that	you	and	all	the	guests	and	members	of	the	Institute	will	be	pleased	to	know	that	we	
shall	be	using	your	wonderful	donation	to	help	fund	our	2019	11-week	Out	of	School	
programme.	The	Out	of	School	programme	provides	our	children	with	a	wide	variety	of	fun,	
exciting	and	educational	activities	all	designed	to	show	them	that	they	and	life	do	have	more	to	
offer,	that	they	and	life	can	be	different.	
	
As	important,	it	also	allows	our	children	to	create	some	wonderful	and	positive	memories	of	
childhood	–	memories	that	will	stay	with	them	forever.	Quite	simply,	without	the	support	of	our	
friends	such	as	you	and	the	members	of	the	Institute	we	could	achieve	very	little.	However,	
with	your	support	we	can	continue	to	make	a	real	difference	in	many,	many	young	lives.	
	
I	look	forward	to	hopefully	meeting	you	and	some	of	the	members	of	the	Committee	during	the	
first	week	of	our	Out	of	School	programme	in	February.	On	behalf	of	all	at	KIND	and	especially	
the	children	and	families	who	will	benefit	from	our	Out	of	School	programme,	may	I	again	thank	
you	and	all	at	the	Insurance	Institute	of	Liverpool	for	your	kindness,	generosity	and	support.	
	
With	all	best	wishes,	
	
Stephen	Yip	
Chief	Executive	


